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Chatwork Co., Ltd. (the "Company") announces that the Company has decided to postpone the

announcement of consolidated financial Results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ended December 31,

2024, originally scheduled for May 10, 2024.

1. Reason for the postponement of financial results announcement

The Company has been preparing to announce the financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year

ended December 2024 on May 10, 2024. However, due to unexpected delays in finalizing the financial

figures, we have decided to change the announcement date.

2. New schedule for the announcement of financial results

The announcement of financial results has been rescheduled for May 15, 2024.


